
  

MONDAY, JULY 6, 2020 

LEGAL NOTICE 

NOTICE OF INTENT TO APPLY FOR A STATE CERTIFICATE OF  

AFFORDABLE HOUSING COMPLETION 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Town of South Windsor, Connecticut intends to file an Application  

for Certificate of Affordable Housing Completion (moratorium on the applicability of Section  

8-30g with the Department of Housing of the State of Connecticut, pursuant to Section  

8-30g(1)(4)(B) of the Connecticut General Statutes. 

The proposed application, including all supporting documentation, is available for public 

inspection and comment: https://www.southwindsor-ct.gov/planning-department/pages/application-

certificate-affordable-housing-completion-july-2020 

Written comments may be submitted to Michele M. Lipe, Director of Planning, at the Planning 

Department in Town Hall, 1540 Sullivan Avenue, 2nd floor, within 20 days of the publication of 

this notice in the Journal Inquirer and the Connecticut Law Journal. A copy of all written 

comments received and responses prepared by the municipality will be included as part of the 

application to the Department of Housing. 

If within the comment period, a petition signed by at least twenty-five (25) residents of the 

municipality is filed with the municipal clerk requesting a public hearing with respect to the 

proposed application, either the municipality’s legislative body or its zoning or planning 

commission shall hold a hearing.  

        

               

               Michael Maniscalco, Town Manager 

               Town of South Windsor, CT 

 

 


